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Notification of Price Increases for Zetpol  HNBR

Zeon Corporation, 
Department of Corporate Communications
Tel: +81-3-3216-2747

December 19, 2018

Zeon Corporation has announced that global selling prices for Zetpol  will be raised as listed below.

1. Product type
 Hydrogenated nitrile rubber (HNBR) (Product name: Zetpol )
 US$1.65/kgs (USD one dollar and sixty-five cents per kgs)
 
 
2. Effective date
 Price increase will come into effect from February 1 , 2019 product delivery.
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